From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK

To: Linford, Tera
Subject: FW: Please don"t sunset the LLLT program
Date: Monday, April 19, 2021 8:01:01 AM

From: Kim Rachmeler [mailto:krachmeler@gmail.com]

Sent: Friday, April 16, 2021 5:16 PM

To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: Please don't sunset the LLLT program
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I'm writing to encourage you not to sunset the Limited Legal License Technician program.
There's a place in this world for highly trained professionals: neurosurgeons, high voltage
electricians, fine carpenters, and criminal justice attorneys to name just a few. But I don't need
a surgeon to administer a vaccine and I don't need a fully accredited attorney if I'm getting an
amicable divorce or if I've got a dispute with my landlord. LLLTs can make it possible for
more people to get things done within the law that would otherwise be out of reach and that's
good for everyone, even including lawyers who have already passed the bar.

Cheers,

Kim Rachmeler
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